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REFERENCE:  15FOI 5 
 
 
You requested the following information: 
 
1. How much the Department paid out in redundancy payments in- 
a) 2012 
b) 2013 
c) 2014 
 
2. What is the biggest single redundancy payment made in the past three years? 
 
3. For this payment, what was the position which was made redundant? (eg Chief 
Executive, Chief Financial Officer etc) 
 
4. How many people received redundancy payments from the Department, and have since 
been re-employed in any role, in: 
a) 2012 
b) 2013 
c) 2014 
 
5. For each of these people: 
a) What was the redundancy payment? 
b) When were they made redundant? 
c) What was the role they were re-hired as? 
d) When were they re-hired? 
e) What was their role before they were made redundant? 
 

 
We have handled your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
 
The Wales Office has made no redundancy payments to staff during this period. 
 
 


